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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

Happy Easter! The celebration of Easter lasts for 50 
days, so keep singing those Alleluias.  
 

This Sunday, we celebrate Divine Mercy Sunday. In 
our gospel, we hear about Thomas who closed himself 
off to God’s gifts. When Jesus appeared to the disciples, 
they were afraid and uncertain. He brought them the 
comfort and sense of purpose they needed. Thomas 
had seen Jesus perform miracles and knew that Jesus 
was capable of rising from the dead. The disciples’ 
words could have been enough for Thomas to receive 
the peace and purpose that Jesus wanted to give him. 
Let us have an eager and open faith and guard against 
fear and doubt, so that we can enjoy the limitless gifts 
God has for us. (taken from Living With Christ, April 
2022,  
p. 141) 
 

The dress code changes for May. Please be sure to 
check out the dress code on the school website at 
www.saintscjmn.com/school. Now is the time to make 
sure skirts, skorts or shorts are the required length 
of no more than 3 inches above the knee. Also when 
wearing shorts or a plain colored skort or skirt, socks 
must be solid white, gray or black crew or ankle high 
sport socks. When wearing plaid–either the jumper, 
skirt or skort–gray, burgundy, black or white knee socks 
must be worn by girls K-8. 
 

The MAPS testing program begins next week. 
Students in grades 2-8 will take one test per week. 
Second and third graders will take tests in reading, 
math, and language arts, while fourth through eighth 
graders will add science to the test list. It is very 
important that students take their time on each test. We 
know that they have learned so much this year! 
Teachers are very sensitive to the amount of time spent 
on a given testing session and will certainly allow 
students to take breaks when necessary. Encourage 
your child to do his or her best.  
 

Father Jim is away on vacation, so we will not have 
Mass next Wednesday or Friday.  

 
Have a great weekend! It looks like it will be warm. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

APRIL 
26 Pizza Tuesday – Lindsay Dekker & Lauren Norton 
28 Library – Helper is needed 
29 Pizza Friday – Nick Blackmer & Katey Johnson 
MAY 
2 Kindergarten Visit Day 12 PM-2 PM 
3 Interact at 7 AM 
3 Pizza Tuesday – Angie Bower & Heather Warner 
3 PTO Meeting 6 PM 
6 Pizza Friday – Katey Johnson & Angie Bower 
8 Mother’s Day 
9 Charity Day for Clay Street Center 
10 Pizza Tuesday – Angie Bower & Renee Kohn 
13 Pizza Friday – Whitney Cushman 
15 First Communion at 11 AM Mass 
17  No Interact Meeting 
17 Pizza Tuesday – Lindsay Dekker & Renee Kohn 
17 K-4th Concert with Miss Brink  - 6:30 PM 
18 Special treat from Interact during recess 
18 Board Meeting at 6:30 PM 

 
 
  

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.saintscjmn.com/school
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Scrip Corner 
 

Now is the time to start thinking 
about what gift cards you need for, 

Mother’s Day, First Communion, 
graduations, and weddings.  

Scrip also has their $5 and $10 cards 
available now.  Check them out on  

shopwithscrip.com  

or  
the Raise Right App. 

 
  

New Group Forming—Moms With Young 
Children 

 
Motherhood can change the world! If you find this hard to 

believe, see Luke 1: 26-38. We are providing a new 
opportunity for mothers with young children to gather on 

the second Saturday of every month from 9:30 –11:00 a.m. 
There will be ongoing goals in addition to the social aspect 
and support of each other. Some ideas that we will focus 

on will include helping busy moms with the struggle of how 
to develop a prayer life, exploring a relationship with Our 
Blessed Mother Mary through study and devotions, and 
how to pass the faith down to our children through the 

liturgical year.  
Email Molly at mboeheim@saintscjm if you are interested 
in being part of Moms with Young Children. Childcare will 
be offered for ages 1-5 years; please include in your email 

how many children you would need care for.  

Moms with Young Children will meet Saturday, June 11, 
in the Family Faith Formation Center,  

9:30 –11:00 a.m.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                         
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday, April 23, 4:30 PM (SJ)  
Saturday, April 23, 7:00 PM (SC)  
Sunday, April 24, 8:30 AM (SM) 
Sunday, April 24, 11:00 AM (SC)  
 

 
 
 
April 25-29 - No Masses this week due to Father 

being on vacation. 
     

 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

Virtue Corner 

 

The virtue we are 

focusing on is 

studiousness. 
  


